
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BID 

CITY OF SWARTZ CREEK 

 

The City of Swartz Creek will be accepting sealed bids for the three (3) mowing seasons beginning May 

2024 through December 2026 until 11:00 am Monday, February 5, 2024, with bids being opened and 

read to the public at that time. Contact Renee Kraft at the Swartz Creek City office at 810.635.4464 or 

email rkraft@cityofswartzcreek.org to request the bid document or pick up at City Hall during regular 

business hours. Bids must be delivered to City Hall on or before 11:00 am, Monday, February 5, 2024 at 

8083 Civic Dr., to be considered.  

 


